
6-Day Masai Mara -Beach Holiday Luxury safari

This Kenyan holiday adventure offers a phenomenal wildlife experience in the 
‘The World’s Greatest Safari Destination’, the Masai Mara, plus a few days of 
relaxation on the glorious white sands of Diani Beach on Kenya’s coast. 

Day 1-Arrival in Nairobi and Fly to Masai Mara

On arrival you will be met by our representative and will then be transferred to 
the domestic airport where you’ll board a light aircraft flight to the Masai Mara. 
Upon arrival at the Masai Mara you will be met by a representative and driven to 
your chosen safari lodge or camp where you will stay for the next three nights.
Beyond Kichwa Tembo Tented Camp(L) Mara Serena Safari Lodge (M) 
La Maison Royale Masai Mara (B)

Day 2- On Safari in Masai Mara

Over the next two days you’ll enjoy incredible morning and afternoon game 
drives on the plains of the Masai Mara. This iconic reserve offers amazing wildlife 
viewing opportunities and it’s highly likely that you’ll see zebra, impala, gazelle, 
wildebeest, buffalo, rhino and elephant, plus lions, cheetahs and leopards. Your 
lodge or camp may also offer the opportunity for a night game drive where you’ll 
see nocturnal animals such as aardvarks and honey badgers.

As well as game drives, there are a range of other activities you can participate in 
during your time in the Masai Mara, including cultural visits to Masai villages and 
markets, guided bush walks, horse riding, and black rhino tracking experiences, 
or you may wish to take an early morning hot air balloon flight over the plains and 
forests of the Masai Mara followed by a champagne breakfast. 
Beyond Kichwa Tembo Tented Camp (L) Mara Serena Safari Lodge (M) 
La Maison Royale Masai Mara (B)

Day 4-Fly from Masai Mara to Diani Beach

Today you’ll enjoy an early morning game drive before being driven to the airstrip 
in time for your flight to Diani Ukunda on Kenya’s Coast. On arrival at Diani 



Ukunda you will be driven to your accommodation where you will stay for the 
next four nights. The maji beach hotel (L) The sands at Nomads hotel (M) 
Leisure Lodge hotel(B)

Day 5- Relax, Explore and Enjoy Diani Beach

Diani Beach rests between the crystal clear waters of the Indian Ocean and the 
open plains of the Shimba Hills National Reserve. Stretching 25 kilometers along 
the coastline, pristine white sands and lush green forests provide a stunning 
backdrop that defines paradise. You may wish to simply relax and soak up the 
sun or if you want to keep active there are plenty of things to do! You can try kite 
surfing, or diving and snorkeling on the spectacular coral reefs, or you may wish 
to join a boat excursion to Kisite Mpunguti National Marine Park to spot dolphins 
and other marine wildlife. There’s also the option to visit Shimba Hills National 
Reserve, the impressive Fort Jesus on Mombasa Island, the Diani Beach Art 
Gallery or Akamba Handicrafts Cooperative where you can buy traditional wood 
carvings, masks, bowls and ornaments. The maji beach hotel (L) The sands at 
Nomads hotel (M) Leisure Lodge hotel (B)

Day 6-Depart Diani and International Flight Home

After breakfast you’ll check-out of your accommodation and you’ll be driven to 
the Diani Ukunda for your flight to Nairobi Wilson. You will be met on arrival and 
driven to Jomo Kenyatta International Airport where you check in for your 
international flight home.


